
Tuen Ng Festival Rice Dumpling Workshop 

(6 May, 8 May, 9 May and 13 May 2025) 

To promote traditional Chinese food culture, the Citizenship and Social Development 

Department of our school organized a Tuen Ng Festival Rice Dumpling Workshop in May 2025 for 

all S.4 students. 

During the workshop, students had the opportunity to taste rice dumplings. Under the guidance 

of professional instructors, they learnt how to make two types of Hakka rice dumplings –  

peanut-flavored and green bean-flavored – and took them home to share with their families. They 

also explored the differences between Guangdong style and Hakka-style rice dumpling, deepening 

their understanding and curiosity about Chinese culture. 

 

 

 
Assistant Principal Ms. KWAN Ki-shun attends the workshop with 4E students 

 

 

 

 
Assistant Principal Mr. LO Wai-yan learns how to make rice dumpling with 4F students 



 
4A students learn how to make the rice dumpling attentively 

 

 

 

 
4B students take a group photo with the instructors. 



 
4C students show their learning outcome with the instructors. 

 

 

 

 
4D students learn how to fasten the rice dumpling. 



 
Students enjoy the workshop. 


